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Atlantic Centre’s Participation in the Seminar in Abidjan 

The Atlantic Centre (AC) participated, from May 14 to 16, in the "SAFE SEAS FOR AFRICA 

PROJECT – High-level Seminar on Cyber Governance for Maritime Organizations in the 

Gulf of Guinea", held in Abidjan, Côte d'Ivoire, which also included the inauguration of 

the new Interregional Maritime Security Institute (ISMI) building. 

Commander Hélder Fialho Jesus represented the AC, delivering presentations on “Hybrid 

Threats” and “Cybersecurity Governance and Leadership”, further reinforcing the AC’s 

contribution to maritime and cybersecurity in the Gulf of Guinea. 

This participation strengthened the partnership with ISMI and highlighted the AC’s 

commitment to cooperative security in the Atlantic. 

 


